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352.873.4880
800.826.8836
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352-537-8111 • RobertsFunerals.com
606 SW 2nd Ave • Ocala, FL  34471

Funerals • Cremations • Memorials

Special pre-planning pricing for parishioners 
Se habla español
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  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging
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Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
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Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

July 14, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
JJUULLYY  1144,,  22002244  ~~  FFIIFFTTEEEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       
             

  

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Today’s readings are about being chosen and sent. The prophet Amos was chosen by the Lord and sent to use his 
talents for the people of God. The Gospel recounts the story of the sending of the twelve. In the second reading, 

St. Paul reminds us that we, too, are chosen. For what have I been chosen? To whom have I been sent? 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 
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SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
PPeeggggyy  MMccCCllaasskkeeyy  &&  CCrreeww  

  

The parish would like to thank Peggy (and 
all the sacristans) for ensuring sacristans are 

present and preparing for our Masses,                    
funerals, weddings and holy days.  

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
The Letter to the Ephesians relates to us that God, the Father, has established a divine 
plan to bring all of creation to Christ and that He has blessed us with the divine gifts to 
help implement that plan. Christian stewards know what their gifts are and remain                 
committed to using them in the service of the Lord. Do we know what our gifts are? Do 
we believe that God has given us these gifts? Are we committed to using our gifts to 
serve the Lord? 

Our readings today remind us to live our lives in total surrender to God’s care.  
  
The Gospel recounts when Jesus instructs His twelve apostles to begin their missionary work two by two. He encouraged 
them to take very little — a walking stick and sandals.  
  
If you can recall a time you packed for a trip, or even left the house for a day’s travel, you might remember making a list 
or packing days in advance. We tend to pack so we know we will be comfortable.  
  
If we extend this concept of "comfort" into other areas of our lives, we will most likely find a few instances where we                  
ensure life is comfortable. It could be buying extra food at the grocery store, making sure we have the most updated 
technology, or even feeling safe in our bank accounts.  
  
It is not bad to have extra food in the pantry or a new phone. And it isn’t bad to save money. These things can be good 
when used properly.  
  
But what if we are looking to these things for comfort, security or even happiness? 
  
Imagine if Jesus approached you and said, “Go out and do my work, but you can only bring a walking stick and shoes.” 
Would you be willing to surrender all the rest?  
  
A key component of living out our call as Christian stewards is total surrender. It is trusting in God during our best                       
moments and our hardest. It is looking to Him for security, comfort and happiness.  
  
Reflect on the ways you might be looking for comfort in the things of this world. Tangibly find a way to become                             
independent from that "thing" so that you can become more dependent on God. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Bruce, Krista, Benjamin, Nolan & Lincoln 
Beaver 

BBaappttiissmmss:: 

 

Saving Mercy—Donations              
Needed  

Saving Mercy has an immediate need 
for the following new or gently used items. 

A/C Window units—10,000 BTUs or larger 

Mini Refrigerators 

Microwave Ovens 

Please contact Saving Mercy at 352-362-0126 to               
coordinate the delivery or pickup of any  items.    

Thank you so much for all of your help, peace be with 
you. 

Hearing Impaired / 
Difficulty Hearing?? 

We have the solution!  
Scan the QR code and 
you can download the 
app that is called, Listen                  
EVERYWHERE. 

Apple or Android                     
compatible, and available in                 
English as well as Spanish. If you 
wear hearing aids, it will stream 
right though them.  

It should be self-explanatory but if 
you have any problems, contact 
the office and we can help.  

Be Good Stewards of Your Family This 
Summer  

July is the heart of summer, and summer is an exciting 
and challenging time for stewardship of the family. 

Everything turns a little upside down for the family in 
summer. Kids out of school, grandparents visiting, teens 
with a first job, road trips and those big family reunions: 
Sometimes it seems summer dashes by in a flurry of wet 
bathing suits and backyard barbecues. How does the 
Christian steward make summer a special time for “the 
domestic church” of family? 

Relax!...No, really!...Relax!...Slow down! The world often 
spins around us and we are caught up in work, social 
media, activity. Gift yourself and your family with time 
this summer. Be truly present. On one occasion, when 
Pope Francis addressed a homily to families, one word 
he used often was “simplicity.” Make time for family 
meals, but make them simple and nutritious.  “We need 
simplicity to pray as a family,” the Holy Father said. Let 
each family m ember take a turn praying a simple grace 
at family meals. Linger over good food and good                         
conversation. Make family your focus. Listen to your  
children. Take time for a night out with your spouse. 
Make a commitment to fun and presence.  

The Holy Father also asked families, “How do we keep 
our faith as a family?” We don’t keep it for ourselves, he 
said, “as a personal treasure like a bank account.” No, 
we share it. We witness it. How can we witness faith  
during the summer months? “Christian families are                           
missionary families,” Pope Francis said. Summer is a 
good time to plan a field trip to a shelter or a food bank. 
Call ahead and ask what you can bring and how your 
family can help. Many agencies plan summer picnics and 
presentations by refugees during the season. Let your 
kids experience this diversity. Attend a vacation bible 
school or help with one. Invite a priest from your parish, 
or perhaps a lonely neighbor, to dinner. Spread your 
family joy. 

The summer readers in your family might benefit from 
finding Catholic periodicals or books on heroes of our 
faith. Visit new parishes during the summer. If you are 
on a road trip, never miss Sunday Mass and take                               
advantage of a side trip to a shrine or an historic Catholic 
church. Most of all, relax and enjoy. Pope Francis says, 
“The family which experiences the joy of faith                                            
communicates it naturally.” 

Religious Education 2024-25 
Registration is now open for the coming year which 
begins on August 11. Forms are available at the back 
of the church on weekends or from the parish office 
during the week or can be requested by email from 
religiouseducation@blessedtrinity.org.  
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Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 
x3201 if you would like more  
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

Facilities Calendars 

It’s that time of year again to submit your                  
calendar request for meeting locations. ALL 
ministries and  organizations need to submit a 
calendar for July-Dec 2024 indicating the name 
of the organization/ministry, the facility                         
requested, starting and ending times and name 
and phone number of the contact person                  
making the request. Calendars will be available 
in the church office. Please return the                              
completed calendars to the church office,  
attention Melinda Gunn. 

Stitching Sisters 
The next Stitching Sisters meeting will be on July 21, 
2024 in the community center from 3:00pm to 
4:30pm. 

Please come join us for a time to share stitching 
ideas and time for fellowship with each other. 

If you have questions you can contact Kathie               
Bellamy at 352.875.6288 or Angie Fischetti at 
352.368.9080. 

Adopt a Parking Lot Island Ministry 
If you are looking for a rewarding 
stewardship opportunity, we have 
a few available parking lot                              
islands and other garden areas                
located around the church grounds 
that need to be adopted. This is a 
great stewardship opportunity to share your gardening 
talents and make these areas flourish again. Join our 
ministry and help us beautify Blessed Trinity! Please 
contact Dee Mazzurco for more information, call or 
text 352.266.5008 or email me,                                                  
racoon@embarqmail.com. 

Peace & Social Justice 
Small scale coffee, tea, cocoa and olive oil     
farmers are often squeezed onto the sidelines 
by large enterprises that can produce items 
faster, cheaper and in large quantities. Fair 
Trade helps these farmers maintain their                    
livelihood by ensuring they are fairly                             
compensated for their work and by supporting 
the creation of producer cooperatives to                   
compete more effectively and bring social,                
cultural and economic benefits to entire                   
communities. Most products are organic. This 
means the farmers preserve local river quality, 
improves the soil and prevents erosion, and 
farms without the use of toxic pesticides.  

We are selling Fair Trade coffee, tea, cocoa and 
olive oil this weekend after the Masses.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend the 
breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45am Masses on the 
second Sunday of each month, the next will be this             
Sunday, July 14. 

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, 
pancakes, french toast, biscuits and gravy, coffee and 
three different juices.  

All you can eat for $6.00 for adults and $3.00 for          
children under 10. 

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of                   
marriage? 

Saturday, October 5 is the date for the 
next Blessed Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage 
Preparation program. The program runs from 8:00am
-5:00pm in the King of Kings building at Blessed                  
Trinity and includes continental breakfast and lunch. 
Cost is $50 per couple. 

Register on the Blessed Trinity website, https://
btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/ministries/pre-cana/ 

Join a great school community! 
Are you a retiree, parent, grandparent, or someone 
looking for part-time work with a flexible schedule? 

If you love working with children and want to be part of 
a strong educational community, consider                         
becoming a substitute teacher at Blessed Trinity              
Catholic School.  

To apply, please visit https://recruiting.paylocity.com/
Recruiting/Jobs/Details/334707 
or contact Liza  D’Ambrosio in 
the school office, 352-622-5808. 

National Eucharistic Revival  

Pilgrims from around the United States are                 
gathering this week to attend the National                    
Eucharistic Congress which begins on                     
Wednesday through next Sunday, July 21. Some 
50,000 people are expected to take part. 
Throughout the country, Catholic parishes will 
join the Congress in spirit to celebrate the  
greatest gift we have from Jesus, his continued 
presence among us. 

When describing the Eucharist, the words “real 
presence,” relay the church’s unwavering faith 
in the mystery at the heart of this special gift 
from God. The Eucharist is not a symbol, it is not 
a reminder of an absent presence as some 
would have us think. Such a misunderstanding is 
a complete aberration. The novelist Flannery 
O’Connor got it right when she said: “If it’s just 
a symbol then to hell with it!” At every                           
Eucharist through God’s grace, we are allowed 
to reach beyond the confines of time to be              
present before the once and forever sacrifice of 
Christ. The one Jesus Christ is equally present to 
us and we to Him in the Eucharist in Ocala as he 
is in all Eucharistic celebrations be they in                      
Jerusalem, Rome or Indianapolis.  

Six months have passed since the mission of the 
Dominican Friars, which celebrated the healing 
power of the Eucharist, came to Blessed Trinity. 
The mission brought us together to 
acknowledge the healing Eucharistic presence 
of Jesus among us. On the final night the church 
was filled to overflowing, parishioners and non-
parishioners alike approached the altar with 
reverence and faith. Now we pray for all those 
who travel to Indianapolis for the National           
Eucharistic Congress, knowing that wherever we 
and they are, we share in the one faith, worship 
the one Lord and are united by the one baptism 
which unites us as one Eucharist, now and               
always.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                  

RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

JJeerr  2233::11--66  

  EEpphh  22::1133--1188  

MMkk  66::3300--3344        

JJuullyy    1133  //  1144::      

JJuullyy    2200  //  2211::       In memory of Melissa Erin Murry 

JJuullyy    2277  //  2288::     

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 
x3201 if you would like more  
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

Facilities Calendars 

It’s that time of year again to submit your                  
calendar request for meeting locations. ALL 
ministries and  organizations need to submit a 
calendar for July-Dec 2024 indicating the name 
of the organization/ministry, the facility                         
requested, starting and ending times and name 
and phone number of the contact person                  
making the request. Calendars will be available 
in the church office. Please return the                              
completed calendars to the church office,  
attention Melinda Gunn. 

Stitching Sisters 
The next Stitching Sisters meeting will be on July 21, 
2024 in the community center from 3:00pm to 
4:30pm. 

Please come join us for a time to share stitching 
ideas and time for fellowship with each other. 

If you have questions you can contact Kathie               
Bellamy at 352.875.6288 or Angie Fischetti at 
352.368.9080. 

Adopt a Parking Lot Island Ministry 
If you are looking for a rewarding 
stewardship opportunity, we have 
a few available parking lot                              
islands and other garden areas                
located around the church grounds 
that need to be adopted. This is a 
great stewardship opportunity to share your gardening 
talents and make these areas flourish again. Join our 
ministry and help us beautify Blessed Trinity! Please 
contact Dee Mazzurco for more information, call or 
text 352.266.5008 or email me,                                                  
racoon@embarqmail.com. 

Peace & Social Justice 
Small scale coffee, tea, cocoa and olive oil     
farmers are often squeezed onto the sidelines 
by large enterprises that can produce items 
faster, cheaper and in large quantities. Fair 
Trade helps these farmers maintain their                    
livelihood by ensuring they are fairly                             
compensated for their work and by supporting 
the creation of producer cooperatives to                   
compete more effectively and bring social,                
cultural and economic benefits to entire                   
communities. Most products are organic. This 
means the farmers preserve local river quality, 
improves the soil and prevents erosion, and 
farms without the use of toxic pesticides.  

We are selling Fair Trade coffee, tea, cocoa and 
olive oil this weekend after the Masses.  

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend the 
breakfast after the 7:10 and 8:45am Masses on the 
second Sunday of each month, the next will be this             
Sunday, July 14. 

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, 
pancakes, french toast, biscuits and gravy, coffee and 
three different juices.  

All you can eat for $6.00 for adults and $3.00 for          
children under 10. 

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of                   
marriage? 

Saturday, October 5 is the date for the 
next Blessed Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage 
Preparation program. The program runs from 8:00am
-5:00pm in the King of Kings building at Blessed                  
Trinity and includes continental breakfast and lunch. 
Cost is $50 per couple. 

Register on the Blessed Trinity website, https://
btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/ministries/pre-cana/ 

Join a great school community! 
Are you a retiree, parent, grandparent, or someone 
looking for part-time work with a flexible schedule? 

If you love working with children and want to be part of 
a strong educational community, consider                         
becoming a substitute teacher at Blessed Trinity              
Catholic School.  

To apply, please visit https://recruiting.paylocity.com/
Recruiting/Jobs/Details/334707 
or contact Liza  D’Ambrosio in 
the school office, 352-622-5808. 

National Eucharistic Revival  

Pilgrims from around the United States are                 
gathering this week to attend the National                    
Eucharistic Congress which begins on                     
Wednesday through next Sunday, July 21. Some 
50,000 people are expected to take part. 
Throughout the country, Catholic parishes will 
join the Congress in spirit to celebrate the  
greatest gift we have from Jesus, his continued 
presence among us. 

When describing the Eucharist, the words “real 
presence,” relay the church’s unwavering faith 
in the mystery at the heart of this special gift 
from God. The Eucharist is not a symbol, it is not 
a reminder of an absent presence as some 
would have us think. Such a misunderstanding is 
a complete aberration. The novelist Flannery 
O’Connor got it right when she said: “If it’s just 
a symbol then to hell with it!” At every                           
Eucharist through God’s grace, we are allowed 
to reach beyond the confines of time to be              
present before the once and forever sacrifice of 
Christ. The one Jesus Christ is equally present to 
us and we to Him in the Eucharist in Ocala as he 
is in all Eucharistic celebrations be they in                      
Jerusalem, Rome or Indianapolis.  

Six months have passed since the mission of the 
Dominican Friars, which celebrated the healing 
power of the Eucharist, came to Blessed Trinity. 
The mission brought us together to 
acknowledge the healing Eucharistic presence 
of Jesus among us. On the final night the church 
was filled to overflowing, parishioners and non-
parishioners alike approached the altar with 
reverence and faith. Now we pray for all those 
who travel to Indianapolis for the National           
Eucharistic Congress, knowing that wherever we 
and they are, we share in the one faith, worship 
the one Lord and are united by the one baptism 
which unites us as one Eucharist, now and               
always.  



Monday, July 15 7:10am     Tony Moeder  †         
   5:30pm     Mae Fish  † 

Tuesday, July 16 7:10am      Henry & Barbara    
          Caver †  
   5:30pm      Maria Lopez  † 

Wed, July 17  7:10am    Fr. Michael O’Keeffe†
   5:30pm    Kathleen Cavanaugh † 

Thursday, July 18 7:10am      Fr. Michael Sheedy †
   5:30pm      Gabriel & Maria  
           DiRusso † 

Friday, July 19  7:10am      Dominic & Appollona 
          Sergi  †  
   5:30pm      Souls in Purgatory 

Saturday, July 20 8:00am      Alisa & Julie  
                      Cyrulinski (L) 
   4:00pm      Emilo & William  
                       Canganelli †  
   6:00pm      Fran Harwas † 

Sunday, July 21 7:10am      Laurie Werner  † 
   8:45am    Jim & Nancy Scanlon †
   11:00am    Stephen & Lauren 
           Baxley (L)  
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Philip D. Ammirato † 

 
    

Please pray for all who have  recently passed away.  

  

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

NNiicckkii  SScchhwwaarrttzz                                                                                                                 
Realtor                                               

352.209.9963 

SSkkiinn  CCaanncceerr  CCeenntteerr  ooff  CCeennttrraall  FFlloorriiddaa                                                                                                  
Mary F. Barber, M.D.                                                                                        

352.259.6553 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                 

Tuesdays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm                                       
Thursdays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm     

Fridays: Noon - 1:00pm   
                                                

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                
Sacrament in Holy Hours of pray-
er.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            
Saving Mercy 

Saving Mercy and Carrfour Supportive  
Housing are close to breaking ground on a 
new 59-unit, two-story, 55,000 square foot 
apartment building on State Road 40 close 
to I-75! The building will be National Green 
Building Standard certified, and will have 
office space, client resource rooms, commu-
nity space, a fitness center, and more. 

Before construction can commence, Saving 
Mercy must pay off the existing mortgage of 
about $300,000. Can you help us? Please 
pray about your response to this urgent call 
to help hundreds of chronic homeless in the 
years to come. 

If you can help, please make your check out 
to ‘Saving Mercy’ and drop it in the                        
collection or send it to the church office. 

Join a great school 
community! 

Do you have a current CDL license 
and are looking for part-time work with a flexible 
schedule? 

If you love working with children and want to be 
part of a strong educational community, consider 
becoming a part time bus driver for Blessed Trinity 
student field trips and other events.   

To apply, please visit the diocesan website at                
orlandodiocese.com and click Human Resources to 
find the application or contact Kristen in the 
school office, 352-622-5808. 

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                JJuullyy  77,,  22002244                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            421       $  27,869.24        Year to date collection:  $ 90,953.93              
Electronic Offering Total:      459              $  53,228.55 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  1,959.14                     Year to date budget:       $ 97,634.00 

School Mass  Offering:                   $   0.00                     Year to date deficit:       ($6,680.07)                                     
Non Sunday:             38                 $   7,897.00                                                                                                      
Grand Total for Week:        $   90,953.93                     
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  97,634.00                                                                                        
Difference                       ($6,680.07)            

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

Life Teen CoveCrest Retreat 
Next Sunday, 38 members of our Life Teen 
group, and 6 chaperones will be traveling to 
attend a one-week retreat at CoveCrest in  
Georgia where they will join groups from many 
other parishes. The purpose is to help them 
grow in their faith, deepen their relationship 
with Jesus, and strengthen their appreciation of 
the Catholic community. The group will be led 
by Mr. Sam Mascaro. Please pray for the teens 
and their chaperones, for safe travel and that 
God fills their hearts with the Holy Spirit as they 
go through this spiritually enriching experience.  
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READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
Stitching Sisters                                  
Sunday, July 21                                                    

3:00pm                                          
Blessed Trinity Community Center 

 
 

 Religious Education                                
Classes start August 11                             

Contact                                                              
religiouseducation@blessedtrinity.org 

 
Pre-Cana                                                       

Saturday, October 5                               
8:00am-5:00pm                                

King of Kings Building 



• Commercial
• Construction
• Demolition
• Document Destruction
• Garbage
• Industrial
• Mobile Restroom
• Manure Removal
• Portable Toilets
• Recycling
• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us
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Commercial Trash 
Construction 
Dumpsters 
Document Destruction 
Industrial Waste 
Mobile Restroom 
Portable Toilets 
Recycling  
Residential Trash 

The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Religious Education—Bill Kennedy 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Children (RCIC)                                                                        
Dr. Barry Meehan       352.629.8092                                   
bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 
 
Respect Life                                                                   
Vince Lombardi      352.282.9008                                      
respectlife@blessedtrinity.org 
 
Stewardship Committee                                                              
Matt Ivers       352.351.3509                                                      
iversma@aol.com  
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